
PERRY TOWNSHIP  
CEMETERY RULES & RECOMMENDATIONS  

Perry Township has the following rules regarding 
grave decorations for safety and maintaining the 

beauty of the landscape. 
 In-ground annual plantings are allowed on upright monument lots only 

and should not extend further than twelve inches from the front or rear 
of the base of the memorial! 

 Flowers must be placed in plastic or wood containers.  
Glass containers are not allowed. 

 Grave decorations must not interfere with cemetery operations or 
maintenance. Such decorations will be removed.  

  All cemeteries located in Perry Township will undergo a spring and fall 
clean-up. (April 1st and October 1st).       

  If you wish to save your decorations, be sure to remove them prior to 
the clean-up start dates. All decorations that are left on graves during 
these clean-up periods will be removed.  

 Perry Township employees and Trustees will make every effort not to 
damage any grave decorations. However, we regret that we cannot 
guarantee that all decorations will remain free from damage or loss. 
Therefore, we cannot accept responsibility for these occurrences.                                                        

 Any questions or concerns relating to cemetery rules, please 
contact the Perry Township Board of Trustees.  

-  John Brose …………  937-597-5937 

-  JD Gibson …………... 937-441-9486 

-  Ken Rosebrook Sr... 937-441-2937 

 


